
 

  

 
 
 
 

Friday 7th February  
 

PE UNIFORM 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As you know, we pride ourselves on the appearance of our children and it is often commented on 
how smart they look. Included in our school uniform policy is the PE uniform. PE uniform must be 
worn for children to take part in PE lessons and after school clubs. PE uniform should be in school all 
week and it is recommended that it comes into school every Monday.  
When children do not bring in their PE kit, they will complete work relating to the PE lesson in 
another classroom. If they do not have PE kit to take part in an after-school club you will be 
contacted to collect them from school.  
 
PE uniform includes 
  
• white t/shirt – with or without the school logo 
• navy blue shorts 
• navy jogging bottoms (not leggings)                                                            
• School hoodie / navy blue sweatshirt   
 
 
If anyone wishes to discuss this matter or you require further support, please make an appointment 
to see me.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. It is very much appreciated. 
  
Mrs J Davis 
 
Head of School 
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